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Happy
Christmas

2011

Dear Friends, 
Thank you so much for your prayers and support over the past year. It has been another memorable and blessed year.
I have spent the year in school as the Library Teacher, with my own little room to work in, close to the library. I have had a lovely year with the children, covering a wide variety of material and having lots of fun along the way. We have been accompanied by the Lord constantly and he has often cropped up in many conversations with my classes.
In July I took on the preparation of half the sixth grade pupils ready for the Cambridge Key English Test. That has been quite a challenge, with some lively, slightly rebellious boys.
In November I heard that my indigenous friend, Fermina, was terminally ill and destitute. I spent a very special three weeks praying with her at the end of her journey here, in the wonderful hospice where God placed her after her life of hardship.  Praying with the patients and families there I learnt even more about God’s great, immeasurable love and mercy for us all, no matter where we are on our walk through life.

As we come up to Christmas let us remember particularly and pray for those less fortunate than ourselves.  Let us rejoice and give thanks  for  Jesus’  birth and look forward ,expectantly, to his second coming.
May God bless you all this Christmas .

Love, Linn






